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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  

and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

14th June 2024 
        
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

 
 
 
We are really proud to present our iRock bands for a summer concert.  On Friday 12th July 2024 your child will be 
performing as part of the exciting concert they have been practising for with iRock.  We would like to invite you to 
come along and watch and join in the fun.   
 
We would love to see you in school, celebrating with your child and the rest of their band.   
 
We will be holding 2 separate concerts, one in the morning and one in the afternoon; 
 
For reception children, Year 1 and 2 the concert will start at 9.30 am – please arrive between 9.00-9.15 am. 
For children in years 3, 4, 5 and 6 the concert will commence at 2.45 pm – please arrive between 2.15 – 2.30 pm. 
 
You are welcome to bring grandparents and sibling along to enjoy the concert. 
 
We are really excited to see and hear how much the children have learnt over the summer term and we look 
forward to seeing you. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Antony Kern 
Headteacher 


